
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael K. Wirth 
Executive Vice President 

Chevron Corporation 
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, CA 94583-2324 
Tel 925 842 3232 
 

 

 

Statement from Chevron Corp. Executive Vice President Mike Wirth on the Free Trade Agreements 

 
“Chevron welcomes the White House decision to transmit the Korea, Columbia and Panama Free Trade 
Agreements to the U.S. Congress.  We urge Congress to ratify the agreements.  Rules-based trade and 
investment agreements are essential to provide U.S. firms with the ability to manage complex and risky 
overseas investments, strengthen the rule of law and contract sanctity and increase exports.  Chevron 
has been a longstanding supporter of expanding trade and investment disciplines and has played a 
significant role in the Korea agreement, in particular.”   
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